
 

NOTICE FOR EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE  
 

FOR 
 

RFQ23-5876 Pacific Islands Language Services  
 

 
 
The Pacific Community (SPC) hereby gives notice that for RFQ23-5876 – Pacific Islands Language 
Services, the submission deadline is now extended.  The extended submission deadline is on or before 
26 November 2023, 11pm, New Caledonia time. 
 
The RFQ documents can be accessed from the link provided below:  
 
https://spc.int/procurement/tenders/pacific-islands-language-services  
 
For further information, please contact the Division focal point on email: janek@spc.int and 
procurement@spc.int. 
 
Date of amendment: 04/11/2023 
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